
NOTICE OF TAX FOR SCHOOL CAPITAL OUTLAY 
 
The District School Board of Taylor County will soon consider a measure to continue to 
impose a 1.50 mill property tax for the capital outlay projects listed herein. 
 
This tax is in addition to the school board’s proposed tax of 5.923 mills for operating 
expenses and is proposed solely at the discretion of the school board. 
 
The capital outlay tax will generate approximately $1,996,909.00 to be used for the 
following projects: 

 
CONSTRUCTION AND REMODELING 

District-wide 
 
MAINTENANCE, RENOVATION, AND REPAIR 

 District-wide Maintenance 
 
MOTOR VEHICLE PURCHASES 

 Purchase of up to four (4) School Buses and one maintenance vehicle 
 
NEW AND REPLACEMENT EQUIPMENT, COMPUTERS, ENTERPRISE SOFTWARE, 
AND S. 1011.71(2), F.S., ELIGIBLE EXPENDITURES IN SUPPORT OF DIGITAL 
CLASSROOMS PLANS PURSUANT TO S. 1011.62(12), F.S. 

Purchase of Furniture, Equipment and School Technology – District-wide,  
including enterprise technology 

 
PAYMENT OF PREMIUMS FOR PROPERTY AND CASUALTY INSURANCE 
NECESSARY TO INSURE THE EDUCATIONAL AND ANCILLARY PLANTS OF THE 
SCHOOL DISTRICT 

  
All concerned citizens are invited to a public hearing to be held on July 28, 2015 at 6:00 
pm, in the School Board Meeting Room, located at the Alton H. Wentworth 
Administrative Complex, 318 North Clark Street, Perry, Florida 32347. 

 
A DECISION on the proposed CAPITAL OUTLAY TAXES will be made at this hearing. 

 


